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88 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Withdrawal 
        Close to Expectations 

 

The EIA reported an 88 Bcf withdrawal from natural gas storage inventories for 
the week ending December 10; close to the average of expectations of an 86 Bcf draw.  
As a result, futures prices had no significant change with the release of the data.    
 

Total working gas in storage is now 3,417 Bcf, which is 309 Bcf less than last year 
at this time and 37 Bcf above the five-year average of 3,390 Bcf. 
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